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March 11, 2015

Blessed Sacrament Church
2119 Stillwater Ave.
St. Paul, MN. 55119

Reverend Donald DeGrood

Due to the recent complaint received by this office and the St. Paul Police Dept. [ am writing
to inform you of the requirement of the St. Paul Legislative Code 409.01 and the State
Statues 340A that regulate the sale, distribution or consumption of Alcohol on your Church

premises.

We received a complaint via the St. Paul Police Dept. in December that a Wine Tasting Party
was being held on December 11, 2014 and there was no license for this event. We were able
to issue a license for this event at the last moment.

I was again contacted by the Police Dept. on March 6, 2015 for an event occurring on March
7,2015. We worked hard to make sure this event was properly licensed.

The State’s limit on temporary licenses issued to a location and organization is 12 per year,
Any event that is serving, displaying, selling or otherwise dispersing liquor must have a
license under Chap. 340A.40 of the State Statues and Chap 409.25 of the St. Paul Legislative
Code.

We would appreciate application for future events to be made at least 10 days in advance of
the event to ensure that all events are properly licensed.

If you have any questions about this requirement feel free to contact me. I can be reached at
(651) 266-9110 or via email at kristina.schweinler(@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Respectfully,

Kristina Schweinler
Sr. License Inspector

Cc. Commander Matt Toupal

St. Paul Police Dept.
Deb Phillips
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